
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 

The 5th grade teaching team consists of Mrs. Arnold in room 103 and 
Ms.Jackson in room 106. We are excited about working with you and your children this 
school year. With your support, this will be a year of growth and success within our 
learning community. The students will need the following items: 
 

● backpack 
● 3-ring binder with loose-leaf paper 
● pencil box/pouch 
● sharpened pencils  
● box of tissues 
● hand sanitizer 
● ear buds 
● 6 pocket folders 
● 4 spiral notebooks 
● calculator 
● 2 highlighters 
● 1 ruler 
● personal sharpener with lid 
● colored pencils/markers 
● glue stick 
● scissors 

*​   ​These items will not last the entire school year and should be restocked 
as needed.​* 
 
Helpful Items For Your Children (Not Mandatory) 

● mini stapler with staples 
● erasers 
●  ​index cards 

 
 

Classroom Donation  (Anything you can donate is appreciated) 
● pencils​ (PLEASE) 
● tissues 
● hand sanitizer 
● paper towels 
● disinfectant wipes 
● 1 pack of copy paper 



 
 
*Please have these supplies by Friday, September 13, 2019.* 
 

An old African proverb states: “It takes a village to raise a child”. Therefore, we 
encourage and appreciate your involvement in your children’s education. If you have 
any questions or concerns, feel free to contact us. 
 
Thank You For Your Cooperation,  
The 5th Grade Teaching Team 


